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cc:  
Subject: "Peer Review and Information Quality" proposal is inappropriate 
 
 
OMB Director Joshua B. Bolten, 
The "Peer Review and Information Quality" proposal could potentially 
cause serious damage to the federal system for protecting the public's 
health and environment. The Office of Management and Budget should 
withdraw the proposed Bulletin and engage the scientific community in an 
open, transparent process. 
 
Thank you, 
Daniel K. Scholten 
Computer Scientist 
MITRE Corporation 
M/S B018 
202 Burlington Rd 
Bedford MA 01730 
 




